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Dear Council Members Please pass this bill to protect our native
mountain lions. Their habitat is continually shrinking and their
valiant efforts to survive, and to continue their species, is both
heartwarming and tragic. Fish and Game should not be allowed to
issue permits for landowners to shoot these beautiful animals for
killing livestock. The President of the SM Mountain Conservancy
has offered to pay landowners, out if his pocket, for any lost
livestock in order to protect these threatened animals. Thank you!



